
 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

17th November, 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

The lunchtime enrichment clubs are being really well 

attended and we have had great feedback from the 

students on how they have been going.  Please do 

encourage your sons and daughters to attend one or 

more!   

 

Please could all parents check Parent Mail and check if 

you have donated the £1 for the own clothes day 

before half term.  The money raised from this is to 

ensure the party for the local children with disabilities 

can take place.  We are still a substantial amount short 

of the expected total. 

 

Information regarding the last two weeks of term will 

be sent out over the coming days with the 

arrangements for the Christmas meal for each year 

group as well as the Staff Pantomime for Key Stage 3! 

 

Thank you to those parents that have completed the 

Mental Health & Resilience survey already.  If you have 

not had a chance to do so CLICK HERE FOR SURVEY 

this will remain live until the end of this week. 

 

We continue to pray for the Middle East, the people of 

North Africa, Ukraine and for all areas in the world 

where there is suffering. 

 

As ever there are some notices with information 

below. 

 

 
 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher 

 

Safeguarding at CNS 
The safeguarding section of the school website is updated 
regularly and includes a lot of helpful information around 

current challenges and how we manage safeguarding at 
Cardinal Newman.  We also have our key contacts on this 
page.  To access this please follow this link. 

 

 

 

CNS Prayer Journey 

Once again here is the link for those of you that wish to 
journey, in prayer, alongside the school during the coming 

week.  
 
 

 

Social Media channels 

Please do follow us on Twitter and Instagram to see and hear 
news as it comes from the many activities that the students 

participate in regularly. They are a real place of celebration!  
Both can be found as @cnsluton

Week beginning 17th November 
 

This is Week 2 on the timetable  

Monday17th November 
Year 13 Assessment Week 
U15 County netball tournament 

Tuesday 18th November 
Year 13 Assessment Week 
(A)Yr7, 9 & U16 Netball Vs Icknield 

Wednesday 19th 
November 

Year 13 Assessment Week 
GCSE Textiles Artist workshop  

Thursday 20th November 

Year 13 Assessment Week 
Law trip Year 12  

Year 11 Art / Textiles / graphics (group 1) 5 hr 
exam  

Year 9 Parent’s Evening 

Friday 21st November 

Year 13 Assessments Week 

Year 11 graphics (group 2) 5 hr exam  
Year 10 Cambridge National Calshot trip 

Friday Forum 
Headteacher Detention  

 

Upcoming dates: 

30/11-2/12 – Year 7/8 Germany Trip 

3/12 – 1st Sunday of Advent  

https://forms.gle/XziyJMY2y29gaTLf9
https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/our-school/safeguarding/
https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/catholic-life/prayer-booklets/

